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Enjoy the Holiday Season!  
The office will be closed on 

 Monday, December 26th and  
Monday, January 3rd.  

 
 

 
Saturday, December 3, 2022 
6:00 pm - 8:00 pm – FREE 
Grand Haven -519 Washington Ave 
 

 
 

Republic is still doing leaf pick up through the 
end of the year. You still have time to get them 
bagged up and out of the yard before winter.  

 

 
Shoveling time! 

Snow has already been falling. You are responsible to 

shovel your driveway and walkway up to your home. 

 
A FEW REMINDERS 

 
If you have an issue with a neighbor, try to talk to 
them first. Many times, it can be resolved by having 
a quick chat. We do not accept anonymous letters 
or complaints. This is from our Community 
Guidelines: 
Village Green recommends that each homeowner attempt to 
resolve any problem or misunderstanding directly with your 
fellow resident through civil and courteous discussion.  
It is our policy NOT to accept anonymous written or 
telephone complaints.  
 

We have had some people leaving notes on the 
front of  mailboxes for others in the park. The 
mailboxes are property of the US Post Office.  This 
is not acceptable, in fact, it is illegal. The 
information below is from the USPS website.  

"No part of a mail receptacle may be used to deliver any 
matter not bearing postage, including items or matter 
placed upon, supported by, attached to, hung from, or 
inserted into a mail receptacle. Any mailable matter not 
bearing postage and found as described above is subject to 
the same postage as would be paid if it were carried by mail." 

The Village Voice 



 
 

Craft Show 
 White Pines Intermediate School 

Saturday, December 10th  9:00-3:00 
 
 
 
 

 

A few reminders from the Pet Policy 
 Pets must be accompanied by owner and kept 

on a leash when outside the home at all times.  

 All pet waste must be picked up, whether in 

your yard, the dog park or while walking. 

 Disturbances such as barking, snarling or 

growling are never allowed. 

 

 

 

 
Grand Haven Public Safety 

Non-Emergency number 
1-800-249-0911   

You may remain anonymous 

 
 
 

                   No Soliciting 
We do not allow soliciting at the Village Green. 

We are private property and do not allow soliciting of  

any kind. 

 
 

 
 

Saturday December 3, 2022 
9:00 am - 3:00 pm 
Admission $1.00 

Looking for unique Holiday decor and gifts? Come to 
Central Park Place (formerly the Grand Haven Community 
Center) for the 49th Annual Christmas Arts & Crafts Show. 

 

 

 

 

Where’s Waldo?  
The Village Green awards a $20 Meijer 

gift card to the resident who finds their 

name placed randomly in the newsletter.   

 

 

 

Office Hours 
Regular office hours 9-5, Monday- Friday 

We try to post any change on the office door. If you 

stop in and we are not there, you can call the after 

hours phone number  616.405.9525 to reach us. 

 

**Please do not bother our maintenance staff Dorothy 

Langford when they are at home or off the clock.  

Should you need assistance, please call the office 

616.846.1020 
 

 

 

 
 

Rent is due on the 1
st
 and LATE on the 6

th
 of each 

month. A $25.00 late fee will be applied.  A friendly  

reminder, please try to use checks/ money orders.   

 We prefer NO cash in the office as we                  

cannot make change.  

 Important: Please include your lot number on 

your form of payment. 

 


